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We are excited to bring you the latest on our work in
progress as we near completion in June. It’s been an
amazing journey, and we’re delighted that all the work is
now complete. The purpose of this issue is to recap some
of the major accomplishments and memorable moments
that our work has generated so far. 

First, let us highlight some of the outstanding activities
that made our work easier. During the festive season, our
team ran heart-warming programs such as making
Christmas and New Year holiday cards. These letters were
filled with love and warmth, bringing joy to countless
individuals in need. Additionally, our business engaged with
the art world by hosting inspiring art galleries with
incredible work from talented students and young people
from our esteemed partner institutions. These exhibits
celebrated creativity and gave young artists a platform to
shine.
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Another notable feature was the series of cycling events held in each
partner country. These fun activities promoted physical fitness and
environmental awareness, encouraging participants to explore their
surroundings while providing a sense of camaraderie and community.
Together we took a step towards a greener future! 

In other news, leaders of the project recently gathered in Oslo,
Norway for our final transnational meeting. During our time
together, we had the opportunity to visit the esteemed Climate
House, where we deepened our understanding of effective climate
change communication with young people. Insights from this visit
will undoubtedly inform our future efforts to better motivate and
engage the next generation in combating climate change. 

We are also excited to share the success of our last training in
Yenice, Türkiye. This transformational event brought together 23
passionate young people united in the common goal of sustainability.
The training included various enrichment sessions including sessions
on recycling and the importance of waste management. Participants
engaged in garbage collection during a walk in the surrounding
nature, actively contributing to the preservation of our natural
environment. The training also included an exciting woodworking
workshop using recycled materials, to promote the importance of
recycling and creative sustainability solutions. Our attendees gained
valuable insights through workshops on climate adaptation and the
opportunity to design and build their own Erasmus+ projects. The
training not only expanded their knowledge but also empowered
them to become agents of change in their communities.

As we approach the final phase of our project, we want to express
our sincerest gratitude to all participants, volunteers, and supporters
who have contributed to its success. Your dedication and enthusiasm
have been instrumental in making this journey a memorable one. We
look forward to sharing the final outcomes of our project with you in
the coming weeks. Stay tuned for updates on our website and social
media platforms!


